Date: 6/7/23
RE: Crestwood North Park, PR2102 — Request for information

Thank you for your interest in the Village’s project. Highlighted responses to requests for information
are listed below. Please note the list is a compilation of questions submitted from multiple Contractors
and Suppliers.

Previous RFl responses and addenda can be viewed at: http://www.royalpalmbeachfl.gov/rfps
Sincerely,

Christopher Marsh, P.E.

Village Engineer

Office: (561) 790-5131

Village of Royal Palm Beach
Engineering Department

1050 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard
Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411
cmarsh@royalpalmbeach.com

From: Willard Grummert <grummert@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 3:36 PM

To: Jacqueline Davy <JDavy@royalpalmbeachfl.gov>
Cc: Jeffrey Grummert <jeff@aroundfloridainc.com>
Subject: Re: Crestwood North Park

1 -Good Afternoon Jacqueline--Received, thank you. We're interested in bidding the GFRC
Column Covers shown on the Pavilion and Restrooms. Page A1.1 shows the Pavilion columns
and refers to Page A1.3 for cuts through the column covers. There was no Pagel.3 in the set of
drawings you sent to me. Please investigate and get us access to Page A1.3. Thank you.

The column section is on sheet A3.0, detail 2.



